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Committee Meeting 

October 9, 2019 
 

       Lisa Hustis Chairperson opened the meeting at 9:30a.  Present were Lisa Hustis, Susan Adams, Bob    
       Pagano and Warren Mattiello. 
 

1. Warren explained he had met Jerry Gilbert at the Town Hall yesterday – shortly after the 10/8 
meeting and again discussed the proposed new lights for the front of the Town hall building and 
for moving the main Town Hall sign to the front lawn - to the north of the entry sidewalk. Warren 
told Jerry the need to have proposals in by this week to submit to the Selectman next week. He 
indicated he would. 

2. Discussion involved the building of the planter/foundation for the sign and that it would likely be 
a one sided sign and consideration would be given to utilizing the whole or parts of the existing 
sign. It was also discussed that donations might be likely to build a new sign and to discuss with 
Dan who might be an appropriate person to build such a new sign. Warren did offer to donate 
the lumber requested for a new sign 

3. The committee discussed further all the ideas presented at yesterday’s meeting. They then went 
into the Town hall and worked on the details to be included in the “Request to Speak” form, 
which Lisa would consolidate and enter it appropriately on the Town website. 

4. They closed the meeting at 10:30a 
5. Lisa, Susan and Warren then went to the Community Center to take photos of the new A/C 

installation there this past summer – to support the final literature required to close the Moose 
Grant that helped pay for that system. Lisa would be submitting that information and photos. 

6. They then reviewed the proposed location of the Eversource electric pole, in the front of the 
Community Center Park. They easily reconfirmed their disapproval of such an installation and 
how detrimental it would be to the Community Center Park and the overall ambiance of the 
village center! 

 
 
         


